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APPENDIX I.

DRAFT S /OTION FOR PUBLISHED REPORT OF COiïF CREXOE.

The Conference considered a Memorandum from His 

Royal Highness the Duke of Gloucester, President of the 

Imperial War Graves Commission, communicating to the 

Conference a Report on the work of the Commission during the 

twenty years which have elapsed since its establishment in 

1917 on the recommendation of the Imperial War Conference 

of that year, and agreed to place on record its approval of 

the work which had been accomplished and of the manner in 

which the Commission had discharged and were continuing to 

discharge the duties entrusted to them.

The Conference desired that, in view of the wide 

interest that was taken in this work, the Imperial War 

Graves Commission should make arrangements for the Report to 

be published.


